Library Drive Results Given

lege have made another dent in the cost of the million dollar Library with a total of \$137.18 given in a room-to-room canvass conducted by Alpha Pi Epsilon and Alpha Phi Omega, service organizations on campus.

The canvass; part of the current drive to raise additional funds for the new library, featured members of the Speech Dept. and Debate Club speaking in the various classrooms in behalf of the library.

While the service organizations conduct the drive at the College, the Association of the Friends of

(Continued on Page 8)

Library Plans

(Continued from Page 1)

Youngstown College Library announced at their annual meeting at the close of last month that more than \$10,000 has been contributed in the 1952 campaign and an additional \$1,000 or more is expected.

William F. Magg, Jr., is president of the association which includes prominent businessmen from the Youngstown area.

The money being raised will be used to buy books for the new library which will have a total capacity of 260,000 volumes.

Early in the drive \$113 was contributed by students Harry Altman, Jean Vargo, and Andy Vargo. Over two years, students of the college have contributed and solicited over \$25,000.